
DISCONTINUED PRODUCT

NOTIFICATION

SUBJECT: EFOA Series Ceramic Resonators

BULLETIN #:  PG33.010700

Date:             January 7, 2000

LAST TIME BUY: June 30, 2000

LAST TIME SHIPMENT: September 30, 2000

SUGGESTED REPLACEMENT:  There is no recommended replacement.

As a result of aging tooling, the EFOA series ceramic resonators are being discontinued.  All
known sales from 4/1/99 to 12/99 were through Digi-Key.
As such, the following affected P/N’s are those carried in the Digi-Key catalog:

EFOA400K04B
EFOA420K04B
EFOA455K04B
EFOA480K04B
EFOA500K04B
EFOA540K04B
EFOA640K04B
EFOA800K04B

Please be sure to notify your customers.

Thank you very much for your anticipated cooperation.
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